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Subject: District Strategic Planning Invitation for VPI Point Person

From: "Ng, Charlie" <chng@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Date: Fri, Aug 06, 2010 11:09 am

To: "Buckley, Dr. Larry" <lbuckley@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Cc: "Baron, Bruce" <bbaron@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Matthew C. Lee" <matthew@mcleeconsulting.com>

Attach: Objs w VPI Point Persons.doc
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Dear Mr. Buckley, 
  
The kickoff meeting of the District Strategic Planning Committee for 2010-11 (Friday, August 27 at 10am in ATTC 120) 

will focus on implementation of the District Strategic Plan, in which the point persons for the objectives are key 

players.  As you may know, you have been identified as a point person for the two Plan objectives related to 

instruction shown in the attached document.  If you possibly can, please join us at that first meeting for a discussion 

of how best to move forward with the District Strategic Plan this Fall. 
  
Please let me know whether or not you will be able to attend.  Thank you very much for your help. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Charlie 
  
  
Charlie Ng 
Interim Vice Chancellor, Fiscal Services 
San Bernardino Community College District 
114 South Del Rosa Drive 
San Bernadino, CA 92408 
(909) 382-4021 
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